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Lennox Head Community Market Management 
 
Council recently invited expressions of interest for the management of the Lennox Head 
Community Market.  Unfortunately, no proposals for the operation of the market were received.  
  
Council resolved at its September 2020 Ordinary Meeting to invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) for 
the management of the market with council seeking EOIs over the period 19 October to 
17 November 2020.  
  
Regrettably, without an appointed market manager the Lennox Head Community Market is not 
expected to recommence.  
  
Potential market managers who have an interest in operating the market are invited to contact 
Council to discuss ideas and potential proposals.   
 
Contact Simon Scott, Council’s Strategic Planner, on telephone 02 6686 1284 or email 
simon.scott@ballina.nsw.gov.au. 
  

Media Spokesperson 
Simon Scott 
Strategic Planner 
02 6686 1284 

Authorised By 
Kerri Watts  
Acting Director, Planning and Environmental Health 

Distribution Local Media 

 
Image: Lennox Head Community Market 
 

 


